
September 2022

Summer is coming to an end and the school year is off to a 
great start! We are excited to have so many new faces here at 
the Early Learning Center. Each class has dived into the 
STREAMin3 Curriculum - so stay on the lookout for pictures in 
the app of your child each day participating in the activities!

As Summer says its goodbyes and Fall rolls in with the cooler 
weather, please remember to bring season/weather 
appropriate clothes for your child. 

This month we are celebrating our Community Helpers by 
having the local police and fire department visit our center as 
well as making crafts for our local hospitals and doctors’ 
offices!

PIEDMONT FAMILY YMCA
CHILD CARE CENTER

IMPORTANT 
REMINDERS:

Take home linens 
each day to be

washed or
replaced.

Morning drop 
off/cut off time is 

at 9:00 AM.

IMPORTANT
DATES:

September 5:
ELC will be 
CLOSED for 
Labor Day

September 16: 
Community 
Helper Day



September 
Birthdays:

Isaac C. 9/2

Mrs. Anita 9/9

Rosalind 9/15

Rhea R. 9/27

Mrs. Stephanie 9/28

Gabe S. 9/30

Ella S. 9/30

For photos of the kids and 
other YMCA news, be sure 
to check our Facebook & 

Instagram pages:

Facebook.com/YMCAPiedmont

Instagram.com/YMCAPiedmont

CLASSROOM NEWS
Infant 1

We would like to welcome our new friends Rivka, Cora, and Rosalind to 
our class! This month we will sing many songs and read a ton of books. 
We will also be working on meeting our developmental milestones, 
such as sitting up, tummy time, crawling, and pulling up into a standing 
position. We are going to miss all of our friends who have moved over 
to the Toddler classroom! 

Infant 2
Welcome back to all of our returning students and a big hello and 
welcome to our new ones! Summer is a happy memory and the new 
school year has begun. It has been so exciting getting to know our new 
children and continuing to build our relationships with each other. We 
also welcomed Ms. Brittney into our wonderful class! Please remember 
to send in diapers, wipes, food/formula/breast milk, and extra clothes. 
We are excited to see the new adventures and achievements our class 
will experience and accomplish.  

Toddler

Summer has come to an end and the new school year has began! Lots 
of new books and fun activities and crafts ahead. We will be starting Fall 
off by learning the colors brown, yellow, red and orange in sign 
language. We will work on learning where our toys go and all of our 
new friends names. The Toddler teachers are so excited for this new 
school year!

Twos

The Twos are excited to get to know our new friends! As the month 
goes on remember to make sure we have extra change of clothes for 
your child. 

Threes
Welcome to the 3s Room! We are excited to begin another year of 
learning, growing, and connecting. This year will be filled with lots of 
fun activities from our updated curriculum, as well as other exciting 
lessons and events. Thank you for joining us on this journey. We look 
forward to a great year with you and your little ones!

Pre-K

September is finally here and Fall is coming. Pre-K is looking forward to 
the leaves changing colors! For the month of September we will be 
working on letters A-D and colors red, yellow and green. We look 
forward to a great year of learning and having fun! 

http://www.facebook.com/YMCAPiedmont
http://instagram.com/YMCAPiedmont

